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The Academic Programs Committee received one new proposal on October 27, 2020 from the Kent 
School of Social Work. This proposal for a Doctoral of Social Work Program was reviewed initially at our 
December 2nd meeting. 
 
Following up from our last committee meeting (October 26, 2020) both the College of Education and 
Human Development and the Speed School of Engineering modified their proposals based on 
recommendations from Committee members. The Master of Science in Health Professions Education 
(CEHD) and the Bachelor of Arts in Computer Science (Speed) will be presented to the full Faculty Senate 
for their vote at the December meeting. 
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